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A continued hearing to conduct fact-finding was held by a panel of the Connecticut 

Medical Examining Board on Friday, February 2, 2024, remotely via Microsoft 

Teams, in the following matter: 

Jahanzaib Idrees, MD, Petition No. 2023-209 

The following members of the Connecticut Medical Examining Board were 

present:  Dr. Marilyn Katz; Dr. Keat Jin Lee; and Ms. Kathryn Emmett.  

Dr. Jahanzaib Idrees did not appear.    

Assistant Attorney General Tanya DeMattia was present to advise the Panel. 

The proceedings were digitally recorded. 

The hearing was convened at 1:00pm with Ms. Kathryn Emmett presiding,        

All allegations deemed admitted as respondent did not appear and did not file an 

answer.  Dr. Katz moved to revoke Respondent’s license and issue a fine.  Ms. 

Emmett seconded the motion.  Dr. Lee voted no and recommended a suspension 

with conditions.   

The hearing was  adjourned at 1:33pm. 

 

 


